
 

 

 

Ref. No. SEF/PSDU/021/2020 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PROGRAMS AND PLANNING 

NOTIFICATION 

In pursuance of the Notification NO.EDU/LIT&NFBE/A/2-21(749-832)/2020 issued by the 

School Education & Literacy Department, Directorate of Literacy & Non-Formal Education dated 

24th September 2020, the Sindh Education Foundation hereby notifies the re-opening of all NFE 

centers under the Adolescent and Adult Learning and Training Program (AALTP) w.e.f 28th 

September 2020 following the set criteria and Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs) of COVID-

19 pandemic already notified by the Government vide notification NO.S.O(A&T)SE&LD/9-

3/2020 dated 4th September 2020 for effective implementation and observation in order to make 

NFE centers safe learning places for students, teachers and others. 

 

 

Abdul Kabir Kazi 

Managing Director 

  

No. SEF/PSDU/021/2020            Karachi, dated 25th September 2020  

 

A copy is forwarded for information to: 

1. The Secretary School Education & Literacy Department, Govt. of Sindh Karachi. 

2. The Directors (All), Sindh Education Foundation, Govt. of Sindh Karachi. 

3. The Director, Directorate of NFE, SE&LD, Govt. of Sindh Karachi 

4. The Program Heads (All), Sindh Education Foundation, Govt. of Sindh Karachi. 

5. The Regional / District Heads (All), Sindh Education Foundation, Govt. of Sindh Karachi 

6. The Partners (All Concerned) 

7. The Staff Officer to Managing Director, Sindh Education Foundation, Govt. of Sindh Karachi. 

 

 

 

Mubashir Mirza 

Assistant Director  

Program Support Development Unit 


